
 
 February 2, 2022 
 
A special board workshop of the Thedford Public Schools Board of Education was called to order by President Licking at 
7:30 p.m. at Thedford High School.  Members present:  Bridget Licking, Steve Ahlstrom, Jay Jones, Matt Blackford, 
Spencer Burk and Dixie Hoffman.  Also present: Superintendent Dahlberg and visitors. 
 
Discussion was held on building and grounds improvements, focusing in on the needs for the grade school.  A consensus 
was reached to continue discussing improvements to the current elementary building. 
 
President Licking adjourned the meeting at 8:30 p.m. 
 
The next board meeting will be held on Monday, February 14, 2022 at Thedford High School at 7:00 p.m.   


